
Meeting Date & Time: Tuesday 4/23/2019 @ 4:30 PM – 6:00 PM 

Location: Village of Knapp Town Hall. 111 Oak Street, Knapp, WI 54749 

Attendees: Tyler Rongstad, Gary Krug, Tony Devos, Pamela Devos, Kevin Finder, Mona Finder, Bob 
Anderson, LeAnn Ralph, Teresa Kopacz (did not sign in), Georgene Close? (A local official from Knapp 
stopped in but she did not sign in), she was introduced as the Mayor? 

 

Notes: 

• Follow up with Knapp (Teresa Kopacz) regarding encroachments and signs on USH 12.  
• I had a discussion with Tony and Pamela.  They were concerned about any changes to Wilson 

Creek waterway.  I informed them that we would be removing the existing piers in the water 
and creating a single-span bridge that would no longer be in contact with Wilson Creek.  There 
would be no adverse changes to the Creek. 

• I talked to Kevin and Mona.  They informed me that the detour would not work for them very 
well due to the need to move farm equipment.  I asked them if there were any times during the 
year in which the construction would be least impactful.  They thought if construction was done 
by June 1st it would have less of an impact. 

• Bob Anderson from the Town of Stanton has multiple concerns with the projects: 
o Access for EMS / Fire during the project 
o Access for Kevin (and Kenneth) Finder to complete their farming operations 

• I informed Bob I would bring these concerns back to the office and we would discuss and 
perhaps another meeting would be scheduled. 

• We informed every one of the project schedule.  The early construction date of 2020 with the 
latest date of 2024. 

o Bob was unable that this was the first public information meeting on the project being 
this late in the game.  I stated we had sent out and done previous outreach on the 
project. 

• Bob asked what the status of the project was.  I informed him we had a signed environmental 
document, DSR and were moving into final design.  He asked what life cycle we were in and I 
told him LC 15.   

• The local official from Knapp stopped in.  She did not have any questions about the project.  She 
stated she thought the meeting was at 6:30 not 4:30 and was confused.  I told her we had 
coordinated with Teresa and set the space up from 4:30 to 6:00 pm and our news release stated 
the meeting was from 4:30 to 6:00 pm. 

 

 

 


